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PACIFIC SOUTHWEST ADMINISTRATORS (PSWA) IS MOVING TO COVINA 

 

JUNE 1, 2020 

 

1055 PARK VIEW DRIVE, FIRST FLOOR 

COVINA, CA 91724 
 

 

After more than 30 years in El Monte, we are excited to announce that PSWA, your Trust Fund 

Administrator, is moving its offices from El Monte to Covina June 1, 2020. 

 

The new office is located at 1055 Park View Drive, First Floor, Covina, CA 91724.   

 

All telephone numbers will remain the same. 

 

We believe that our new location in Covina will be more convenient due to its proximity to the I-10 

Freeway. 

 

Initially, due to the pandemic, we will continue to limit participant access by appointments. 

 

The timing of our move is somewhat dictated by the circumstances we find ourselves in with the COVID-

19 restrictions. 

 

Our staff is transitioning to the new offices Memorial Day week. We do not anticipate any disruption in 

service.  We will continue to have staff at our current location through May 29, 2020. 

From I-10 W to E Holt Avenue  

Exit 38B  

Turn right onto E Holt Avenue 

Turn Right onto Park View Drive 

Go to the second building on the right 

 

From I-10 E to E Holt Avenue  

Exit 38B  

Turn left onto E Holt Avenue 

Turn right onto Park View Drive 

Go to the second building on the right 

 


